

## STATE OF NEW JERSEY OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR P.O. BOX OO1 TRENTON 08625 (609) 292-6000

PHILIP D. MURPHY
GOVERNOR

October 25, 2019

Dear Friends,

It is my pleasure to congratulate the New Jersey Casino Control Commission as recipient of the 2019 Document of the Year Award, presented by the Documents Association of New Jersey.

With in-depth data highlighting the agency's mission, organizational information, operational highlights, and most pressing issues of the year, the Commission's annual report is a manifestation of the agency's steadfast commitment to upholding high standards of transparency and accountability.

As our State's gaming industry continues to grow, this report serves an increasingly important role as a comprehensive digest for the public, gaming and tourism industry, analysts, and others, looking to gain insight and understanding of the Atlantic City marketplace.

As Governor, today, I am proud to join with the Documents Association of New Jersey during this year's DANJ annual conference to recognize New Jersey's Casino Control Commissioner and Chairman James T. Plousis, Commissioner and Vice Chair Sharon Anne Harrington and Commissioner Alisa Cooper, for their stewardship and hard work to ensure public confidence and trust in the credibility and integrity of New Jersey's gaming industry as an independent licensing authority.

I extend best wishes to all and offer a sincere thank you for your indispensable work.

My very best.

Philip D. Murphy

Governor